
From: Mandi Olsen 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Child Mandated vaccine 
Date: Monday, August 16, 2021 2:23:23 PM 

Good afternoon! 

I understand there will be a meeting to discuss mandating children to receive the covid-19 vaccine. I am emailing 
you to let you know that I am strongly opposed to this being mandated. I believe parents should have the right to 
choose. If you have further questions, you can email me back at this email address or I can be reached by phone at 
435-313-0384. 

Thanks. 

Mandi Olsen 

Sent from my iPhone 
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